
Staff Forum Questions 
 

The Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities (NWCCU) has provided 

potential questions that site reviewers may ask during the staff forum. This meeting is 

scheduled for October 20, 2025, from 11:15 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. in the Student Center. 

For more information, please refer to the Site Visit Briefing Document. 

 

1. What is working well at Clark College? What makes you proud to work at Clark 

College? 

2. Tell us about staff’s role in reviewing the effectiveness of your department/service 

area/unit? 

3. How do staff members contribute to departmental and institutional planning and 

the review of progress on plans? 

4. How do staff participate in shared governance at the institution? Are roles and 

participatory opportunities clear regarding input or decision making? 

5. How is your professional development supported at the institution? 

6. How effective is the staff evaluation process for supporting your growth and 

improvement at the institution? 

7. If you could recommend changes for improvement at the institution, what would 

they be? 

 


